
Tahoe  casinos  do  poorly  in
March
Casinos on both ends of Lake Tahoe posted revenue from March
that was well below 2014 numbers.

Statewide the gains were also down. The Nevada Gaming Control
Board on April 29 said casinos won $951.2 million last month.
This is a drop of 3.2 percent from last year.

South Shore casinos collected $13.9 million, a decrease of 6.8
percent from 2014. North Shore clubs brought in $1.5 million,
a 15.3 percent year-over-year decline.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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